
WELCOME 
 
Welcome to Green-Oak Preschool.  This year 
we have 7 classes: Three 4-5 year old classes 
and  four 3-4 year old classes.  Our total en-
rollment is 55 children.  We, the teachers, 
have a really exciting  year planned for your 
child! 
 

CURRICULUM 
 
 The 4-5 year old classes will explore the  
colors yellow and blue, the letters A, B & C, 
the numbers 1 & 2, apples, body parts and 
making new friends. 
     
The 3-4 year old classes will explore all about 
themselves, their family, friendships, apples, 
cutting, using glue and the color blue. 
 

MUSIC CLASSES 
 
Every Monday and Tuesday Mrs. Laura Von 
Holle will be having  music classes with the 
children.  If Monday is a holiday we will  
substitute with Wednesday or Friday classes.  
 

SCHOOL PICTURES 
 
This year we will be having pictures taken by  
Callentine Photography. Individual and class 
photos will be taken on  Wednesday , Sept. 29 
and Thursday, Sept. 30. More information to 
come! 

OFFICE  
My name is Valerie Baker and  I am the Director 
of Green-Oak Preschool  I will be at the  
Preschool  Mondays –Friday 8:30 am-12 noon. 
Please feel free to come in and see me at any 
time or call me at 252-7840. You can also reach 
me by email at greenoakdirector@aol.com. If I 
am out of my office please leave a message for 
me on my voice mail and I will return your call 
as soon as possible. You can also send me a  
message through Facebook.  Like our Facebook 
page!  
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SEPTEMBER BIRTHDAYS- 
 
 

Preston Singer, Ellis Singer,  
Bella Gorney, Archer Columbe,  

Adelaide Flowers, Emmie Kazee,  
 

HAPPY BIRTHDAY! 


